
The Morris County Board of Taxation met in its office at 30 Schuyler Place, Morristown, New 

Jersey on April 20, 2023 at 10:06 am 

President William Kersey presided also present were Commissioner Ramirez Patricia Marsh 

Administrator and Dr. Michael DiFazio Tax Researcher Examiner & Investigator. 

Commissioner Kersey announced the proper and timely notice of the meeting had been posted 

and filed with the County Clerk, the Daily Record and the Star Ledger and the Record. 

On motion by Commissioner Raminez the minutes of February 16,2023 were approved.  

No one from the public being present.  That portion of the meeting devoted to the public was 

closed. 

Business: Roll back complaint for Morris Township was considered and approved motion by 

Commissioner Raminez seconded by Commissioner Kersey all ayes. 

Consider Reassessment Applications for Mendham Twp, Mountain Lakes Boro, Long Hill Twp, 

Pequannock Twp,  Rockaway Twp, and Wharton Boro.  All Towns were approved Motion by 

Commissioner Ramines Second by Commissioner Kersey All Ayes. 

Appeal schedule was discussed 

 

There being no other business meeting was adjourned at 10;35am  

 

 

 

 


